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My family and I have been in the Newberg area for over 40 years. We own a boat 

and my kids grew up spending a lot of time on the Willamette River, making lasting 

memories skiing, wake boarding, tubing and surfing. Now I have several 

grandchildren that enjoy being together on the boat. However, with all the recent laws 

regarding the Newberg Pool it has been difficult to enjoy the river. The new rules 

have resulted in many families not being able to make lasting memories at a great 

local resource. There are many places along the river that don’t have private docks 

where actives like skiing, wake boarding and surfing can be done without impacting 

the river residents. Please support Senate Bill 1590 so we can again enjoy the river 

and not waste such a great boating resource.  

 

Thank you, 

Jeff Haslam 


